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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Mark Oppenhuizen <mark.oppenhuizen@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 2:00 PM
To: Ellen Fairleigh
Subject: Re: PLN51880A AT&T Telecom facility- applications have been re-submitted and public 

comment period (4/2-4/23)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Ms. Fairleigh,  
 
Thank you for your note.  Please carry my previously submitted comments forward to the new application.  I hope this 
time AT&T moves forward and completes the process and work. Lynnwood center needs this! 
 
Thanks again, 

Mark Oppenhuizen   
530.665.3034     mark.oppenhuizen@gmail.com 
 
 

On Apr 20, 2021, at 1:31 PM, Ellen Fairleigh <efairleigh@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
You are receiving this email because you submitted public comment on a proposed AT&T telecom 
facility (PLN51880 CUP/WCF) in August 2020.  Subsequently, these applications were placed on hold by 
the applicant and then voided by the City due to inactivity. 
  
This project was been re-submitted under a new application number (PLN51880A CUP/WCF) in February 
2021 with some minor revisions.  These applications were noticed on April 2, 2021, with a public 
comment period running from April 2, 2021-April 23, 2021.  The public notice is posted on the property 
and on the City’s website, was published in the Bainbridge Island Review, and mailed to property owners 
within 500’.  See below: 
  
https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/433/Proposed-Land-Use-Actions 
  
By replying to this email, please advise if you would like to carry your previously submitted public 
comment forward to this application, or submit a new public comment by April 23, 2021 at 4pm, or if 
you no longer wish to comment on this application. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Best, 
  
Ellen 
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Due to the City’s COVID-19 response, the Planning and Community Development Department (PCD) has 
modified its operations.  Please see the PCD webpage (https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/154/Planning-
Community-Development) for current information.  
  


